VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 05-15

UNFOLDED SHOPPING CARTS
ON FIXED ROUTES, COUNTY ROUTES,

AND DIRECT ACCESS
Effective Immediately

First of all, it should be noted that it is against the law to block the bus
aisles, however, for passenger convenience, VVTA is allowing unfolded
shopping carts (personal, foldable carts with two wheels) aboard the bus.
Unfolded shopping carts are to be maintained and controlled by the
~ passenger at all times. NO EXCEPTIONS!

These are the only situations where carts can be used:

Sitting in up front perimeter seats holding your cart beside you.
Standing in the aisle facing forward maintaining control of you cart,
which must be directly in front of you.

Standing in the aisle facing the side windows maintaining control of
your cart, which must be directly next to you.

Sitting in the back row with your cart next to you.

Large items and uncontrolled shopping carts can become flying projectiles
and can seriously injure a person and will not be permitted.

If you have any questions, please call our Customer Service Department at
(760) 948-4021.
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